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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
Thank you to the committed group of parents who have 
been meeting regularly to organize this year’s 
Independence Day celebrations at LIPS (Friday 9th 
September).  It’s looking to be an amazing evening of 
colour and culture to celebrate PNG’s 41st anniversary of 
Independence. The day will begin with a craft market 
from 2.30pm onwards at the school. School will finish 
at lunch (12.45pm) on this day. This will allow the 
children time to go home, rest and prepare, before they 
are due back at the school at 4.00pm. There will be no 
canteen next Friday. The official program begins at 
5.00pm sharp. All are welcome to attend and celebrate 
with us.  
 
School Council. There will be a School Council meeting at the school this evening the 1st 
September at 7pm. 
 
Canteen. No canteen next Friday the 9th of September. 
 
School Fees. This is a reminder to parents who have not settled fees for term 3 that the fees 
are now overdue. Please kindly make an attempt to pay off these fees by this week (8) as we 
might suspend next term’s enrolment for your child/children due to continuous delay. If you 
have issues relating to settling of your fees please do not hesitate to call the school to inform 
us or come in for a chat.  
 
P&W.  There will be a P&W meeting on the 11th of September at 6.30pm. 
 
Student Council.  

Here at LIPS we value caring for others. We would like to show how we care for others by 

making some bags of items to share with children who have to visit the Hausik. 

 

Sometimes these are newborn babies. Sometimes they are toddlers. Sometimes they are 

children our age.  We are making bags of things that will be useful for them. For a baby this 

could be nappies, baby lotion, face washers, wipes, clothes or toys. For older children, this 

could be clothes, toys, books and pencils. These bags will give them something to do if they 

have to stay at the Hausik for a long time. They will take these bags home when they leave. 

 

We will buy some of these things from our Student Council 

fundraising money. We would also like some donations. Please 

have a look at home for anything you think would be good to 

pass on to another child. Toys or clothes that are still in good 

condition would be great! Please bring any donations to school. 

There will be a box near the front office. 

 

Thank you, 

LIPS Student Council. 

 

 

      Week 8 Term 3 2016  

 

 

 



Independence Day  

Thanks to those parents who came to the meeting on Wednesday in preparation for 

the School’s Independence Day celebrations. There will be another meeting this Saturday 

2nd September at 10am at the school. Please let the school know ASAP if your child 

will not be present on September 9 for the celebrations. 
 

 

Congratulations to our Principal’s award Recipients 

FrOM lasT FridaY’s assEMBlY! 

 

 
Kindy: Aaron Watkins 
Year 1: Tristan Yanis 
Year 2: Christel Sardo 
Year 3: Ella Napier 
Year 5: Finn Robertson 
Year 6: Will King 

 
 

Year 5 Assembly 

 

Our year 5 assembly featured the students learning complicated moves 

that proved to be very entertaining. Well Done Mrs. Thomas, MS. 

TUKATA and the Year 5 clasS! 

 
Kind Regards 
Greg 
 


